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Hey, 

I don't know if we'll be able to make it to the meeting tonight. We are Sheryle's next door neighbour and 
probably the most impacted. We support Sheryle's project. Think it fits in nicely with the neighbourhood. Our 
only concern from the plans we saw in the summertime were the pear trees. Not all of them were accounted for 
in the plan. There were two pear trees on the south fence line and another one close to the street. It would be a 
shame if the project impacted those grand beasts. 

Thanks. 

Jon Chabun 
1285 Haultain Street 
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phone:  
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